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Lucia Chiocchio, Esq. 

lchiocchio@cuddyfeder.com 
 
May 13, 2024    
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
Executive Director Melanie Bachman, Esq. 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, Connecticut 06051 
 
Re: Petition No. 1413  

New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC (AT&T) petition for a declaratory ruling, pursuant to 
Connecticut General Statutes §4-176 and §16-50k, for the proposed installation of a 
small cell wireless telecommunications facility on a new approximately 30-foot privately-
owned light pole to be located at the southeast edge of the parking lot at 242 Hope 
Street, Stamford, Connecticut.        

   
Dear Executive Director Bachman: 
 
On behalf of New Cingular Wireless PCS LLC (“AT&T”), we respectfully submit this letter in 
connection with the above referenced Petition approved by the Siting Council on August 14, 2020.   
 
AT&T recently advised that the small cell facility approved in the above-refenced petition is no 
longer viable.  In order to provide the service needed by the small cell facility, AT&T searched for 
a new site and located an existing utility pole in the public right of way that can accommodate its 
small cell facility.  Given that PURA has jurisdiction over this new location, AT&T will seek PURA 
approval for its proposed small cell facility at the new location and advises the Siting Council that 
it will not construct the facility approved in Petition 1413.  
 
Thank you and the Siting Council for your consideration of this information.  
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Lucia Chiocchio 
 
cc: Mayor Caroline Simmons, City of Stamford 
 Ralph Blessings, Land Use Bureau Chief 
 AT&T 
 Centerline 
 Daniel Patrick, Esq. 
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